
April 2025 Newsletter
We are pleased to bring you the April newsletter, sharing with you some of the

children’s activities and areas of learning along with tips on how to support
learning at home 

A MESSAGE FROM THE NURSERY
MANAGEMENT TEAM

March was an incredibly vibrant and bustling month for us, filled with numerous
memorable events. 

A heartfelt thank you goes out to all the wonderful mums who joined us for the
Mother's Day Breakfast last Friday. It was a true delight to see so many of you

here. We hope you had a lovely weekend, filled with relaxation and joy,
surrounded by loved ones.

We have been working very hard behind the scenes once again to completely
redesign our under 2s garden. The whole area has had new decking bringing
the surface level with the door, enabling the children to free flow with ease.

We have also invested in new equipment to keep the children physically
challenged, ensuring the area remains enticing and engaging.

Staff and volunteers spent Saturday 8th March updating or sitting their
paediatric first aid course, to ensure all our staff qualifications are kept up to

date.

Looking ahead, we can't wait to share updates on upcoming activities and
events in April, ensuring another exciting month for all.

Best Wishes
Sharon Avery, Nursery Manager & Tina Evans, Deputy Manager

A LOOK BACK AT MARCH'S HIGHLIGHTS

The Ladybird Room enjoyed feeling the paint through their toes when they
walked through the paint for Holi. They also had fun making lots of farm animal

noises.

The Caterpillar Room created Millwood Farm in the tuff tray, they enjoyed
going around the garden to collect resources such as mud, sticks and foliage.

The Butterfly Room really enjoyed “milking the cows” and making a chicken
coop.  They have enjoyed different celebrations from St Patrick’s Day, Holi and
Mother’s Day.  But, best of all, we have enjoyed the sunshine in our fantastic

garden.

THIS MONTH'S TOPIC WILL BE LIFE CYCLES

We are thrilled to share that our duck eggs have officially arrived, and we
eagerly await the magical moment of watching them hatch. This experience will
offer the children a wonderful opportunity to observe and learn about life cycles

first hand.

Over the coming days, all the children will have the chance to visit and explore
a variety of life cycles, including ducks, caterpillars, and plants. It's a fantastic

way to engage with nature and witness the beauty of growth and
transformation.

We can't wait to see the excitement and curiosity this brings to our little
learners!

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS MONTH IN THE
LADYBIRD ROOM

The Ladybird Room will be taking their theme from the Hungry Caterpillar,
introducing the children to a themed tasting tray, story bag and planting some

cress. 

Ladybird book of the month will be: The Very Hungry Caterpillar

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS MONTH IN THE
CATERPILLAR ROOM

The Caterpillar Room will be planting sunflowers, creating life cycle tuff trays,
arranging pictures into life cycle order and colour changing carnation flowers

experiment. 

Caterpillar book of the month will be: Little Sunflower

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS MONTH IN
THE BUTTERFLY ROOM

The Butterfly Room will be looking at the different phases’ animals go through
and what they need to help them grow. They will practice their skills with

scissors and cutting and sticking life cycles in order. The Butterflies will also
explore the nature garden of Millwood House to see what animals they can find

right here in our own back garden.  

The Butterfly book of the month will be: “Egg to Chicken” from the life
cycle range of books and “Ed’s Egg” by David Bedford and Karen Sapp

SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD AT HOME

When you spot different animals in the wild, have a chat and ask your child if
they know what it's baby name is and whether they are born from an egg or

not?

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

1st April EID Celebration We are excited to announce that the nursery will be
celebrating Eid in a fun and festive way! To mark this special occasion, the
children are welcome to wear their party clothes and join us for a themed
lunch.It’s a wonderful opportunity to come together, learn about different
cultures, and enjoy the joyful spirit of Eid. We can’t wait to celebrate with our
little ones!
Eid is a significant celebration in Islam, observed twice a year: Eid al-
Fitr and Eid al-Adha.
Eid al-Fitr: Known as the “Festival of Breaking the Fast,” it marks the end of
Ramadan, the holy month of fasting. Muslims celebrate with communal prayers,
feasting, giving to charity (Zakat al-Fitr), and spending time with loved ones. It’s
a joyous occasion filled with gratitude and reflection.
Eid al-Adha: Also called the “Festival of Sacrifice,” it commemorates the
willingness of Prophet Ibrahim (Abraham) to sacrifice his son as an act of
obedience to God. It coincides with the Hajj pilgrimage and involves special
prayers, the sharing of meat from sacrificed animals, and acts of charity.
Both Eid’s are times of unity, generosity, and celebration, with traditions varying
across cultures and regions. 
 

1st April DUCKS! We are thrilled to announce that we have welcomed a

delightful addition to our environment—ducks! Our feathered friends arrived on
01/04/2025, and we are embarking on an exciting journey as we witness the
miracle of hatching right here on our premises. This unique experience will
provide us with the opportunity to observe the development and growth of these
charming creatures up close. Not only will it be an educational experience for
all of us, but it will also add a touch of nature and joy to our daily routine.
Everyone will get the opportunity to visit the hatching area and share in this
special event. Let’s come together to celebrate and appreciate the beauty of
new life.
We have already seen the first tiny beak peeking out of the eggs!
 

10th April  Millwood House Bake-off 2025: Show off your baking skills and
bring your tastiest treats to our Easter-themed Bake-Off. Whether it’s a classic
carrot cake, delicious hot cross buns, or your own creative concoction, we can’t
wait to see your baked masterpieces! These will then be sold at our Bake Sale
to raise money for charity. 
Easter Party & Egg Hunt: Join us for an Easter party filled with joy, laughter,
and colourful surprises. We will have a fun-filled egg hunt for all ages, get ready
to find those hidden letters to find out the name of the Easter Bunny! End the
day on a high and meet our very own Easter Bunny. The bunny will be making
an appearance to spread cheer and pose for photos. Don’t miss this chance to
capture some memorable moments!

14th April Vasaki. We are delighted to announce that the nursery will be
celebrating Vaisakhi with a range of exciting activities! The children will enjoy
traditional music, sample delicious Indian snacks, and take part in mark-making
activities inspired by the festival.For Sikhs, Vaisakhi marks the founding of the

Khalsa in 1699 by Guru Gobind Singh, the 10th Sikh Guru. The Khalsa

represents a community of initiated Sikhs committed to upholding justice and
equality. This day is celebrated with religious gatherings, processions, and the
singing of hymns (kirtans). Sikhs often visit gurdwaras (places of worship) and
participate in community meals (langar).
Culturally, Vaisakhi is also a harvest festival, celebrating the ripening of crops
and the start of the new harvest season. It is a time of joy and gratitude, with
fairs, traditional music, and dance, such as bhangra and giddha, adding to the
festive spirit.
 

23rd of April, we will be celebrating St. George’s Day with a delightful mix of
activities! The children will enjoy a traditional lunch of fish, chips, and peas—a
classic British favourite. They’ll also take part in creative flag-making activities,
commemorating this special day in a fun and engaging way.St. George is
celebrated as the patron saint of England, and his feast day is observed on

April 23rd

While much of his story is steeped in legend, he is believed to have been a

Roman soldier who lived during the 3rd century. He is renowned for his

unwavering faith and courage, even in the face of persecution under Emperor
Diocletian. St. George was martyred for refusing to renounce his Christian
beliefs.
The most famous tale associated with St. George Is his battle with a dragon,
which symbolizes the triumph of good over evil. This story became popular
during the Middle Ages and is often depicted in art and literature
 

24th June Sports Day We are excited to announce that our annual Sports Day
will be held on 24/06/2025, and we would love for you to join us for a day of fun,
fitness, and friendly competition! 

1st August Graduation and Garden Party Join us in honouring the
achievements of our graduates. There will be a brief ceremony to recognize
and celebrate their hard work and dedication. 
Garden Party: Enjoy a relaxing and joyous garden party with family and
friends. We’ll have beautiful decorations, music, and plenty of delicious food
and drinks.
Enjoy carnival games and a visit from our favourite children’s entertainer, Mr
Marvel. Capture the special moments with friends and family as we celebrate
this wonderful occasion.
Please come dressed in your favourite summer attire and be ready to celebrate
and make memories. We look forward to celebrating this momentous occasion.

MILLWOOD HOUSE DUCKS

POLITE REMINDERS

As the sun slowly starts to make an appearance, please can we ask that you
pack some suncream in your child’s bag.

Along with the sunshine, children tend to start losing layers of clothing, please
can you ensure all coats, cardigans, hoodies, clothes, shoes and boots are all
labelled.

We have updated our late collection policy and fees due to consistent lateness
causing our dedicated staff members to be late home to their families.  We
have made the decision to increase the late collection fee to £5 per 5 minutes
late after 6.00pm. This will be added to your invoice.

We have had some lovely reviews left for us on The Day Nurseries website,
please feel free to leave a review and also on.  You can ask member of staff for
a form or use the QR code link that can be found on the outdoor notice boards

In addition we would encourage your review and positive comments on
our google business page.
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